

Embassy of the Republic of Poland in Ottawa

Amb. Ott. 10/22/13

6 December, 2013

Mrs. Wanda Urbanski President Jan Karski Educational Foundation Raleigh, NC 27628 PO Box 6161 USA

Dear Madam President,

As the exhibition on Jan Karski has drawn to its close, I would like to thank you for your kind participation and great support in its presentation at the Canadian War Museum.

This exhibition, "THE WORLD KNEW - Jan Karski's Mission for Humanity", was a very important and successful event, both in terms of its educational and remembrance value, and also from the point of view of a very fruitful cooperation between many organizations and persons who made this event happen here in Canada, but also in Poland and the USA, where the idea was revived to honor and remind the world of Jan Karski's mission and legacy.

The Canadian *première* of Jan Karski exhibit at the Canadian War Museum, in which you participated, set high standards for our followers in other parts of Canada and around the world, as next year will be rich in events on Jan Karski. I also count for a prompt realization of the announcement of the minister Jason Kenney on awarding Jan Karski with the Canadian title of "Hero for Humanity". This will be and ultimate recognition of Jan Karski deeds in Canada thank to our joint involvement.

I thank you for your active participation in all events accompanying the exhibition "The world knew" in Ottawa, your enthusiasm and engagement in promoting the legacy of Jan Karski.

I wish you much success in all your endeavors during the Jan Karski year and I will inform you of any progress in granting the Canadian award.

Yours sincerely,

Marcin Bosacki

Ambassador

443 Daly Avenue Ottawa, Ontario, K1N 6H3 Tel. (613) 789-0468 Fax. (613) 789 1218 E-mail: ottawa.info@msz.gov.pl